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Dear TeamSTEPPS Master Trainer:

Thank you for your participation in the online questionnaire regarding the TeamSTEPPS in 
Primary Care Master Training program!  Your responses will be used to improve upon future 
AHRQ programs and will help identify the most useful parts of the current program.  Please note
that all of your information will remain confidential and that all information provided to AHRQ 
as a result of this questionnaire will be reported at the aggregate level to ensure your 
confidentiality.  Should you have any questions or comments about this questionnaire or the 
project, please do not hesitate to contact me at 443-539-9773 or dbaker@impaqint.com 

Sincerely,

David P. Baker, PhD
Senior Vice President
IMPAQ International, LLC
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